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Mr. President, thank you for giving me the floor.

Ghana welcomes the distinguished delegation from Angola and we commend them for their continued commitment to the UPR mechanism and we wish them the very best . 

Ghana has noted the approval of the Constitution of Angola with its attendant motive of incorporating international legal instruments and other provisions concerning the promotion and protection of human rights in its national laws. We wish to  encourage them to further expand the incorporation of such international legal instruments and therefore recommend that they ratify the following:

· The Rome Statute on the International Criminal Court (ICC)
· The Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading
Treatment or Punishment (CAT)
· The International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced
Disappearance (CPED)
· The International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant
Workers and Members of Their Families (ICRMW)

Ghana is commends Angola for the efforts its making in reforming its Justice system. We are pleased at the establishment of the Angolan Ministry of Justice and Human Rights as well as the Ombudsman Office. We however recommend that Angola expedite efforts in its consideration of setting up an independent National Human Rights Institution in accordance with the Paris Principles.

We also recommend that Angola considers issuing standing invitation to all Special Procedures. 


Thank you, Mr. President
